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I object to the proposed facility going ahead. My primary concern is health, but I have other concerns too. 
PlasRefine use synthetic additives which have not been disclosed to water authorities and presumably not 
tested in the waterways. These could pose significant health risks. In addition the proposed facility and it's 
trucks are likely to impact on air quality. The Southern Highlands is not an industrial area, and it's clean air 
attracts people to move into, and holiday in the area. Tourism is a vital part of the local economy, and visitation 
may well decrease due to the presence of a large ugly factory pumping out toxic waste - whether that is 
perceived toxic waste or real. 

I'm not opposed to the idea of recycling plastic, but this seems to be a poorly thought out submission and due 
diligence should be carried out as to the impacts to the local area in terms of tourism, economic development, 
and the health of the residents. 
 

 




